Public Schools

Robert M. Tomback, Ph.D., Superinfendent of Schools

September 13, 2011

Mr. Walter H. Noyes, PROF. L.S.

GW Stephens, Jr. and Associates, Inc.
Forest Hill Industrial Air Park

2205-C Commerce Road

Forest Hill, Maryland 21050

Dear Mr. Noyes:

| want to take this opportunity to say that it has been a pleasure working with your firm on the
Red Pump Elementary School Project for Harford County Public Schools. Due to the
dedication, cooperation, and attention to details demonstrated by the GW Stephens
Engineering team and, in particular, by Mr. Rowan Glidden. Mr. Clarence Cullum and Mr. Ryan
Langrehr your firm contributed to the overall success of this state-of-the-art high school facility.

Due to your dedication and commitment to being a cutling edge firm, we would not be as
successful without your support. It means a great deal to be able to work with an organization
which exhibits a high level of quality and professionalism. You have demonstrated a frue
commitment to develop a top quality project, one of which Harford County Public Schools is
justly proud of.

Again, thank you, and we look forward o GW Stephens, Jr. and Associates, Inc. continuing
their relationship with Harford County Public Schools on future projects.

Sincerely,

4,

i

Charles A. Grebe
Assistant Supervisor in Planning and Construction

cc: Ms. Terry Squyres, GWWO
Mr. Dan Hagan, JVS
Mr. Christopher Morton, HCPS
Ms. Blaine Hawley, Red Pump Elementary
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